

October 11, 2023

c/o Sandy Pollock Hamilton Police Service **Auction Account** 155 King William St Hamilton, ON L8R 1A7





Thank you for generously choosing to support the 31st Annual Wesley Open Annual Golf Tournament.

The Wesley Open Annual Golf Tournament provides support to our Wesley Youth Housing program for youth struggling with homelessness in complex situations. Our programs provide safe housing and life skills through a graduated approach towards permanent housing and long-term success.

We're pleased to advise that this year's tournament raised over \$80,000 for Wesley Youth Housing. We couldn't have reached this milestone without your generous contribution.

If you're interested in learning more about the work we do or how to get involved, please don't hesitate to contact our Manager of Resource Development, Sheba Khan, at sheba.khan@wesley.ca.

With your help, we will continue to provide critical support and advocate for the most vulnerable and marginalized in our community.

Your donation of \$400.00 is a testament to your belief in our mission and commitment to making a positive impact in our community. We are proud to have you as a partner and we look forward to continuing our important work together.

With sincere appreciation,

Pate L

Celeste Taylor

Chief Development & Communications Officer

Wesley

Bob Lawrie

Chair

Wesley Golf Committee